
   
 

 
August 7, 2008 

 
 
Osiyo! 
Hello! 

 
 
There are a great many educational and cultural activities available to students in the Indian 
Education program, but more than anything, we seek to help our Native students to be successful. 
Essential to being successful is being able to be comfortable in a new school environment. As part 
of our ongoing efforts to help our Native students to have as smooth and comfortable a transition 
as possible, The Indian Education staff would like to extend a special invitation to students entering 
kindergarten, or the 6th grade.  
 
If your student will be a new kindergarten or 6th grade student at one of our elementary or middle 
schools this year, and you would like to make an appointment to see the school and meet some of 
the teachers or administrative staff prior to the start of the school year, then please contact Matt 
Scraper or Kris Ross in the office of Indian Education and we would be glad to make the 
appropriate arrangements and accompany you on your visit!  
 
 
  
 
Wado! 
Thank You! 

Matthew Scraper and Kris Ross 
Indian Education Advocates 
Lincoln Public Schools 
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